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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM:  Anthony Sorola, Associate Superintendent – District Operations 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF AN EASEMENT 

FOR ONCOR ELECTRIC DELIVERY  
 
DATE: September 16, 2025 
 
 
The Administration requests that the Board approve an easement for Oncor Energy 
Delivery, which will allow a down guy to be located on ECISD property as shown on the 
attached exhibit.  A down guy is an anchor wire that runs from the top of an electrical pole 
to the ground.  This anchor wire will be necessary because electrical service will be 
extended from the electrical pole, which is located behind Buice ES, across Dawn Avenue.  
In addition to extending electrical service, Oncor Energy Delivery is also increasing the 
amount of electrical capacity to this area since demand continues to rise.  This easement 
will be on property that is part of Buice ES.  The district confirmed that installation of the 
down guy will take place when school is not in session.  Moreover, the down guy will not 
present any danger to school stakeholders.  The easement area is in a location that will 
not present any backups with regard to campus traffic.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ************************** 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of the easement for Oncor Electric Delivery 
  


